
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 20th September 2023 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we read the Creation story from the Bible and then we discussed different aspects of it 

to help us understand why creation is important to Christians. 

In English, we designed our own food dishes to present to Ug’s parents so that he has 

something more exciting to eat and we presented them to the class. We worked really well in 

our teams and worked really hard. 

In Math, we looked at numbers on a number line as well as estimating where numbers would 

go. We also had a go at drawing our own number lines. 

In Science, we explored what different animals eat, what the most popular pet in the UK is (a 

dog) and discussed what our pets like to eat. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Danny and Orson for their great script and presentation of their food dish. 

Headteacher's Award: Nigel and James for showing love and respect to their peers, adults 

and their work. 

Shining Stars: Lily, William, Ed, Georgie,  

Pupil Voice: “My favourite subject is history!” 

“Can we actually make our dishes?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

• Wednesday 2nd October- Stay and play for Pre school children- spread the word. Call 
office to book a place. 

• Thursday 3rd October- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 
• Friday 4th October - Grandparents Tea 
• Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word!  
• Return Data Forms ASAP 

 


